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Adjournment of Flinders poll 
Electoral Commissioner Julian Type (as delegate of the Tasmanian Electoral Commission) today 
announced that the Flinders Council poll had been adjourned by 48 hours. 

The poll will now close at 10:00 am on Thursday 30 October 2014. 

The reason for the adjournment is that there have been significant delays in receiving mail from 
Flinders Island since Thursday last week. 

ENDS — 4:30 pm Monday 27 October 2014 
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